
From: Sen. Shelley Hughes
To: Haight, Glenn E (DFG)
Cc: John Moosey; Patty Sullivan
Subject: 2020 Cook Inlet Finfish Meeting
Date: Friday, January 12, 2018 10:15:33 PM

Good Evening Mr. Haight,

It was just recently brought to my attention that there will be a vote tomorrow to move the
2020 Cook Inlet Finfish Meeting of the Board of Fisheries from Anchorage to Soldotna. I
strongly urge the board not to make this move. As you are aware, many of the stocks of
concern are in the Mat-Su Valley and I believe that moving the location of the meeting will
not give my constituents an opportunity to be involved in the decision making process for
these waters. My constituents, as well as the constituents of my colleagues in the Mat-Su, will
be disenfranchised by such a move by the Board. Please keep the meeting in Anchorage and
allow the Mat-Su shareholders an opportunity to listen and voice their concerns.

Kind regards,

Shelley

Senator Shelley Hughes
Senate District F
Alaska State Legislature

RC068
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